
From: Pooja Ravindran <Pooja.Ravindran@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 4:54:40 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Andre Vasquez <Andre.Vasquez@cityofchicago.org>; Catherine Sharp 
<Catherine.Sharp@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: From the Committee on Immigrant and Refugee Rights-- Storage facilities Donation  
  

Hi Steve, 
 
LifeStorage in Rogers Park has donated facilities to the City totaling $135/month for the 
storage of supplies and materials for our new arrivals. Let me know what else you need on 
this. 

Storage Units in Chicago, IL at 6542 N Clark St | Life Storage 
Life Storage on 6542 N Clark St provides secure, convenient self storage in Chicago, IL. 

Reserve a storage unit today with no credit card required! 

www.lifestorage.com 
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